
 

 

Via Electronic Filing And Next-Day Hand Delivery 

November 13, 2019 
 
Ms. Gwen Pinson, Executive Director 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
211 Sower Boulevard 
Frankfort, Kentucky 40601 
 
In the Matter of: Electronic Consideration of the Implementation 
of the Net Metering Act, Case No. 2019-00256 
 
Dear Ms. Pinson: 
 
Please find attached the supplemental written comments of the 
Kentucky Resources Council concerning Case No. 2019-00256, 
which are being filed electronically this date.  Accompanying the 
comments is the Certificate of Compliance. 
 
There are no materials to be filed that are not included in the 

electronic submission of this filing, and the materials in the elec-

tronic submission are a true representation of the materials in 

paper medium.  Thank you for your assistance and please contact 

me if there are any questions concerning this filing. 

Cordially, 

 

Tom FitzGerald 
Director 
 

 

 


